
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

June: 
3rd-28th: Pride month 

24th-28th: Yr 11 Activity days:  

  Mon—Norwich 

  Tue—Hautbois 

  Fri— Sticky Earth Café and  

  The Boat House 

26th:  Asdan group Norfolk show 

26th:  Upper Juniors trip to  

  Sheringham 

July: 
1st:  Yr 7 and Yr 8 trip to Jump, GY 

2nd:  Reading and House Points  

  Reward trip 

2nd:  Yr 7-10 Stop Hate sessions 

   

1st-5th: Yr 11 Work experience 

5th:  Yr 8 Reward trip 

8th-11th: Transition days 

8th:  YR 10 Paston College visit and 

  Beach stop-off 

12th:  Church service at Ingham 

*** End of term *** 
_____________________ 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

Thank you to everyone who attended Sports Day. It was a wonderful example of 

how we work together to get the very best from our young people.  

Teamwork is “the collaborative effort of a group 

to achieve a common goal or to complete a task 

in an effective way”. We see team work in 

action in abundance at All Saints School. 

Another wonderful example is how as a school 

we have worked together to support our Year 

11’s during this year’s exam season.  

Students in Years 7-10 have had to accept 

changes in some break, lunch and lesson 

arrangements, stay quiet around the exam 

rooms and understand that for a few weeks Year 11 students have been the 

priority. Without exception, students, staff, our wider therapy team and 

parents / carers have worked as a team to get them to this point.  

We are all very proud of what they have individually achieved, I have seen them 

become young adults who have blossomed and matured in front of my eyes 

and are now ready for the next part of their journey.   

Numbers to contact for help  

Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 800 8029 

Summer Fayre 

Thursday 4th July 2024 

Please come and join us… 

all stalls and activities are free of charge 

Children may leave at 2.45-3.00pm if parents/carers are here 
Please ensure your child’s taxi is aware 

In order to make the event a success, we need 
tombola and raffle prizes. If you have anything 

you are able to donate, please send it to the 
office by Monday 1st July. 

Thank you to those who have already sent items 
in; special thanks to Cameron’s family who have 
made and donated some amazing baskets in to 

include in our raffle. 

 



7B enjoyed A Midsummer Night's dream themed ‘Who am I’?  They also enjoying making lino prints in Art. 

Yr 11 had chance to get their shirts signed and receive their personalised leavers’ books. 

Next week sees them enjoying some time together in Norwich, an activity day at Hautbois, 
The Sticky Earth Café, with the week finishing with their leavers’ meal at The Boathouse. 

More pictures will follow in the last newsletter of this year on 5th July. 



The Upper Juniors enjoyed creating the 
digestive system, and how food travels 

We had a wonderful time learning key safety skills during 
their Bikeability training. 

The Upper Juniors enjoyed learning 
about vehicle maintenance during 

their independent living lesson. 

We all had an amazing time 
exploring all of the wonders 

of  The Making of Harry Potter, 
lots of wonderful memories for 

the students to remember. 

Juniors 



All Saints Football .. 
All Saints had 3 teams entered in the recent football tournament at Norfolk FA’s 

Football Development Centre. They represented the school brilliantly and showed 
lots of skills, hard work, teamwork and enjoyment.  

The biggest question after was can we go again next year? 

Sports Day 
 

The sun came out for our whole school sports day and so did fantastic effort and attitudes from our students and our 
amazing staff team. Fantastic support from the parents and carers and the winning house will be announced at the end 

of year assembly. The real winner was All Saints School! 
 

Please visit the website for more photos:  https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/2024/03/sport/ 



Our hair and beauty students have 
really enjoyed their year at college  

and we are really pleased to see 
their progress so far!  

A light natural manicure (including 
hand and arm massage), 

assessment now completed! 

College Information 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

I just wanted to make you aware of all the upcoming open events that our local colleges and sixth forms are 
hosting.  
 

Paston, City College Norwich, West Suffolk College, East Norfolk Sixth Form, Access Creative College, Easton 
College, Wymondham College/Sixth Form, Reepham College, Sheringham  Taverham Sixth Form, City of Norwich 
School,  Sir Isaac Newton & Jane Austen Sixth Forms.  
 

Please click of the HelpYouChoose link where you will be able to see everything that is currently being offered.  
https://www.helpyouchoose.org/events?
pageNumber=1&SearchText=&Audience=&EventType=&LocationTag=&YearGroup= 
 

Year 11 - this is another opportunity to explore the where you've chosen for September, meet the staff and the 
support teams. 
 

For all year 10 students, a perfect time to start exploring what courses are on offer for Sept 2025 (or asking the 
questions) and to obtain a feel for where you might like to go.  
 

I’m also making all year 9 parents and carers aware as they are now stepping into KS4 and there is no harm with 
starting early.  
 

Please note for some events you will need to book, but this should be clear when you click on each event.  
 

Many thanks, Miss King 

Well done Yr 11’s: 

 To Harry for being the first student to pass the TITAN summer buddy programme with the team at Norfolk 
County Council – we can see how confident you’ve become with travelling independently.  

 To Zak for completing his work experience week at Nicholsons in Stalham. It was great to hear how much 
you’ve enjoyed your time with them; the mechanic certainly appreciated your help! 

Yr 10 have been finishing off their year. 
Well done to you all. 

https://www.helpyouchoose.org/events?pageNumber=1&SearchText=&Audience=&EventType=&LocationTag=&YearGroup
https://www.helpyouchoose.org/events?pageNumber=1&SearchText=&Audience=&EventType=&LocationTag=&YearGroup


Pride month 
This month is Pride month.  To celebrate this, we have put bunting up in school and the Diversity leads are completing 
a power point about protected characteristics as well as holding an assembly about what Pride month is and how it is 
important not to hide your true self away. 

Launch into action this summer from 
22nd July - 3rd September  

The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun activity programme provides holiday activities for children and young people aged 5-16 (or 
4 if your child is slightly younger but in school) throughout the holidays. 

Next week, you can sign up your children for some fantastic activities during the summer holidays. Children aged 4-16 
who receive benefits-related free school meals can sign up to 16 sessions of fun at no cost. 

Those who claim means-tested free school meals can claim free spaces on the activities, whilst paid spots are available 
on many activities for those who don't. To be eligible for Big Norfolk Holiday Fun activities you must be registered on 
the Norfolk County Council's database for means-tested free school meals. 

After listening to your feedback, we've made big improvements to our Every 

Move booking website that will transform the way you book your activities. 

Search and book activities near you—please note, bookings do not open until 
next week. 

 

 https://www.activenorfolk.org/public/bignorfolkholidayfun/ 

https://www.everymove.uk/inspiration/big-norfolk-holiday-fun-activities

